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Dear Classmates: 

 

Remember the fall of 1983?  Many of us are currently sending (or have sent) our own kids off to 

college, but do you remember what you were doing back in the fall of 1983?  Adjusting to life 

away from home, hanging out at the Hub, studying late at Roy O West or hunting down a late 

night GCB/burrito, trying to find your crush in the “freshman meetbook”, making new friends … 

 

Reconnect with those “new” (now old!) friends, revisit old haunts, check out new ones and join 

us to celebrate our 30th Reunion during Alumni Reunion Weekend June 9-11, 2017.  Mark 

your calendar now for a weekend of fun, food and … as always for our class … laughter … lots 

of laughter. 

 

If you haven’t visited campus recently, you’ll be surprised by many changes. Anderson Street 

now serves as the official entrance to DePauw, offering a picturesque journey to East College. 

The Hub has been redesigned and will soon be replaced by the new Hoover Hall dining facility.  

Located near Blackstock stadium, Reavis Stadium is a championship-quality venue for soccer, 

lacrosse, field hockey and IMs.  

 

Of course, much remains of the campus that you will remember. The Julian Center, formerly 

known the S & M, provides state-of-the-art lab space and technology. The PAC, now the Green 

Center for Performing Arts, rocks with expanded programming including outreach into the 

Greencastle community. East College remains the centerpiece of the campus where you will still 

find an owl, a rock and hear a bell while walking through.  

 

A successful reunion is marked by one key element – the number of people attending. So whether 

you want to track down a long lost friend, check out your old living unit or simply need an 

excuse to spend some quality time with your best friends, our 30th reunion next June is a perfect 

opportunity. We are encouraging living unit/group reps to contact everyone. If you’re a member 

of Facebook, join our group by searching for DePauw University Class of 1987 and invite 

classmates to join.  If you’d like to volunteer for the planning committee or have suggestions, 

please contact us at the email addresses below. 

 

We are counting on everyone coming, and we look forward to seeing you on campus for our 30th 

reunion: June 9-11, 2017! 

 

Best regards, 

     

Sarah Morehead Combs   Steve Combs   Liz Tinsman Lee 
indycombsfamily@att.net   scombs@ksmconsulting.com     liztlee@aol.com 

                   

Leslie Alexander North    Richard North     Laura Parsons Schoch 

leslie.a.north@gmail.com   richardwnorth@gmail.com  lpschoch@gmail.com 
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